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New Wee Waa High School 
 

 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment – Crown Lands has reviewed the proposal.  
 
The New Wee Waa High School is proposed to be built on Crown land being Lot 124, 125 DP757125 
and Lot 1 DP577294. As the proposal requires the use of these Crown reserves in order to implement 
the New Wee Waa High School proposal, the land will need to be acquired under the Land 
Acquisition (Just Terms Compensation) Act 1991 (LAJTC Act). The proponent is currently in the 
process of acquiring the land.  
 
Further information regarding Crown land and the LATJC Act is located at the following link:- 
https://www.industry.nsw.gov.au/lands/access/compulsory-acquisition. 
 
The New Wee Waa High School is proposed to be built on Crown land within the Gomeroi Native Title 
Claim Area. However the proponent has stated that they are engaged in ongoing discussions with the 
representatives of the land claimants, the Kamilaroi/Gamiloroi people and continue to seek guidance 
from the Wee Waa Local Aboriginal Land Council to ensure all due process and consultation is 
followed in relation to any future claims made. 
 
If the proponent requires further information, or has any questions, please contact Brendan Thomas, 
Property Services Officer in Crown Lands, on (02) 6770 3106 or at 

brendan.thomas@crownland.nsw.gov.au . 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Rodney O’Brien 
Group Leader Armidale & Moree 
T 02 6770 3101 | E rodney.obrien@crownland.nsw.gov.au 
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